
Limeclass curriculum Newsletter

Take a look at the school's latest news on the website and facebook page.

Lime class puts uploads of what the children have been getting up to.

English

This term we have planned a range of exciting English activities. We are

starting the term off looking at fables and then move on to looking at

traditional stories from other cultures. Receptions will be looking at polar

regions and chinese new year.

Maths

This term we will be focusing on place value. Reception children will

be learning to use Rekenreks to understand numbers to 10 and build

a greater understanding. They will be focusing on subsidising

numbers. Year 1 will be investigating numbers to 50 and developing

their place value skills using a numberline. Yr 2 will be working on

building their understanding of tens and ones and how to partition numbers to

100.This term they will look at working with money.

History and Science

In History we are learning about the greatest inventors; children will be looking

at The Wright brothers and the Rainhill trials on the trains. We will be looking

at how these inventions have impacted our lives today

In science this term we are looking at everyday materials. Children will think

about asking questions about the properties of materials and how they can be

used. Children will be encouraged to use scientific words like transparent,

opaque, absorbent.

P.E. and Games - Outdoor P.E. will be taught on a Friday. We also ask that

earrings are not worn on these days and long hair is tied back. Children will be

covering tennis this term.



Homework

Reading at home is beneficial to helping your child make progress. Please note in

your child’s diary when he/she has read. EYFS uploading any of the reading

activities onto Tapestry would be fantastic. Some children have been able to

tick lots of stars off in the reading challenge last term.

KS1 Spellings- The children will receive spellings on a Monday and be tested the

following Monday. Knowledge organisers are available to read through on the

school website in the Limeclass section. Children will bring home a book with

some maths learning linked to what they are covering at school.

DT homework

It was fantastic to see so many of the children completed the Cooking

homework during the last half term.


